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Agenda 6.9(c): Placeholders for 2 potential projects 

Iceland will assume the Chairmanship of the Arctic Council from Finland at the upcoming 

Ministerial meeting in Rovaniemi in May 2019. The Chairmanship plan is taking shape and two 

projects, built on the Arctic Marine Tourism Project – Best Practice Guidelines (AMTP) are on 

the wish list. However, at this time those project proposals are unfinished and equally 

importantly: un financed. Iceland therefore kindly asks for a placeholder in PAME Workplan 

for those projects, until the meeting of the WG-Chairs and Executive Secretaries with the SAO 

Chair, planned in Reykjavik at the end of November 2018. 
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